
From: webmaster@puco.ohio.gov 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 115156 
Received: 10/27/2017 1:19:11 PM 
Message:
WEB ID: 115156 AT:10-27-2017 at 01:19 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mrs. Marcie Rosenston 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS:

 8255 Barret Road 
 West Chester , Ohio 45069 
 USA 

PHONE INFORMATION:

 Home: 5137592127 
 Alternative: 5137035515 
 Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: rosenston@fuse.net

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

 Company: Duke Energy 
 Name on account: Jerald M Rosenston 
 Service address: 8255 Barret Road West Chester, OH 45069 
 (no service phone number provided?)
 (no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Re: Case Nos. 17-32-EL-AIR, et al - I understand that Duke Energy is requesting a customer fee 
increase from $72 to over $273, nearly 400%. I can't begin to imagine what could justify a hike 
of that proportion. If they succeed, customers will pay almost four times as much before they 
even flip on the lights. That's bad news for Ohioans, especially those trying to manage a budget, 
cut back on electricity usage, or rely on home-generated energy from solar panels. I urge you to 
put Ohioans first and deny their request. 
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